

Friday 12<sup>th</sup> March

Dear Parent/Carers,

And just like that, the first week back at school comes to a close. There has been such a positive feeling around school and it has been fantastic to see the children walking around with smiles on their faces. They have adapted to being back in school well and the overall attendance has been very impressive. They have worked really hard this week so do not be surprised if they are tired this weekend!

## **Drop off/pick up times reminder**

Only one adult to drop off and collect. Please do not bring any family, friends or older siblings as this will make the playground crowded.

**MORNING DROP OFF** – Please drop your child off between 8:45 and 9:10am. After 9:10am, you will be issued with a late.

#### **HOME TIME**

INFANT only Families (only have children in YR, 1 or2): Your collection time is 3:00pm to 3:10pm.

Families with children in INFANTS & JUNIORS: Your collection time is 3:10pm.

JUNIOR children only (only have children in Y3,4,5 or 6): Your collection time is 3:20pm.

Thank you to all of the parents who are wearing masks when dropping off and collecting your child.

## **Drinks Bottles**

Please ensure that you send your child to school every day with a drinks bottle.

## Parking Restrictions – a big thank you!

Thank you for following the new parking restrictions that are now in place on Pinfold Street Extension. Just a reminder that cars cannot enter the street before or after school and this restriction is being enforced by Walsall Council. To enter the street, you must have either a permit or a registered blue badge.

If you have any questions about this, please email <u>TrafficManagement@walsall.gov</u> as this is a council matter.



# Red Nose Day 2021

Red Nose Day is on Friday 19<sup>th</sup> March. Children can come to school wearing RED to support Comic Relief and we ask for a suggested donation of £1 for this worthwhile cause. Children do not need to wear their uniform and can wear their own clothes plus an item of RED clothing.

#### **Message from Miss Yates**

Thank you to all of the parents who attended the SEND meeting to discuss their child's targets. New targets will be distributed next week.

#### <u>Devices</u>

If you loaned a school laptop or iPad during lockdown, these will need to be returned to school soon. As soon as we have confirmed the organisation for this and the day to drop them off, we will be in touch.

A final thank you for all of your support this week. It has been a very busy week in school and we look forward to seeing all of the children next week.

Have a safe and enjoyable weekend.